Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 13 Number 4

December, 2000

Article 13

The Health Policy Forum:
Upcoming Speakers Winter 2000

Copyright ©2000. *Health Policy Newsletter* is a quarterly publication of TJU, JHS and the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107.

Suggested Citation:

The Health Policy Forum: Upcoming speakers winter 2000. Health Policy Newsletter 2000; 13(4): Article 13. Retrieved [date] from http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol13/iss4/13.

The Health Policy Forum: Upcoming Speakers, Winter 2000

An open-invitation presentation on topics of interdisciplinary health care interest given by locally recognized professionals invited by the Office of Health Policy. Meets 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. on the following dates at 1015 Walnut Street, 105 Curtis Building, Philadelphia. Continental breakfast will be served.

December 13, 2000

Topic: Creating and Educating a Regional Long Term Ethics Network

Speaker: Linda A. O'Brien, RN, MA, Bioethics Education, Cooper

Hospital/University Medical Center

January 10, 2001

Topic: Palliative Care

Speakers: James P. Plumb, MD, and Terri Maxwell, RN, MSN, Family Medicine,

Thomas Jefferson University Hospital

February 14, 2001

Topic: An Update on the Future of Electronic Information Speaker: Frank Davidoff, MD, Editor, Annals of Internal Medicine